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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Harrie Peedell 
 
Chestnuts Class: Xander Thompson 
 
Sycamores Class: Bill Harris 
 
Willows Class: Oscar Bishop 
 
Oaks Class: Bella Knight 
 
Reading star of the week: Ollie Wallace 
Writing star of the week: Jack Hotson 
Maths star of the week: Isabel Phelps 
PE star of the week: Lincoln Hohls 
Headteacher award: All of Sycamores class 
 
Smartest dressed: Afia Osei-Bempong 
 
Growth mindset: Lily Webb 
Role-model of the week: Maddi Hall 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the 

Headteacher 

 

We are looking forward to 

seeing all our families (Y1-

6) for parents’ evening 

next week.  Please do 

come a few minutes 

before your appointment 

slot if you can, so that you 

have chance to look at 

your child’s work (in the 

cloakrooms).  Please can 

we ask that, if children do 

need to come to the 

appointments with you, 

that they do not play on 

the equipment in the 

playground or in the 

Foundation Stage outdoor 

area.  This is important as 

we do not have anyone to 

supervise the children at 

these times.  Thank you 

for your co-operation and 

understanding. 

 
 



FOMBS update 

Thank you for supporting the Key Stage 2 film club -  all the 
children seemed to really enjoy it and behaved very 
well.  In addition to having fun, we also raised £115!  
Thank you very much to all the wonderful volunteers 

who organised and ran the evening. Look out for 
information about a Key Stage 1 film night coming next 
term. The next event to look forward to is our Auction of 
promises which is on  Friday 24th February. The poster 
attached gives you more information and do check out 
the FOMBS Facebook page for details of some of the 
promises you can bid for. One will be revealed every 

day…. Thank you to everyone who has donated so far - 
we are still open to offers of promises. Please contact 

school on 01869 340522. Thank you. 

Headlice alert! 

 

We have an ongoing problem with headlice 

in school.  The problem seems to be 

particularly acute in Y2 (Sycamores class). 

Please do check your child’s hair regularly 

using a fine comb and conditioner.   

This is really helpful – thank you. 


